
 
 

President’s Corner 
December 2020 

 

Well folks here we are at the end of a year unlike any I can remember. 
Even though we’ve had to cancel many activities our members have 
continued to move forward with the BCH mission. Thank you to all who 
led and participated in the work for our chapter. 

As you know, December is the month we elect new officers. Within the 
next day or so Rob Adams will send a list of names we will vote on 
during the December 3rd meeting. I’m well aware that conference calls, 
zoom meetings, and other media type meeting are not the best. 
Having said that, it is important we have as many members as 
possible attend the call in meeting so we can have an election in 
accordance with the rules of BCH. Please try and be on the call. 
 
Thank you, 
Ron 
 
 


